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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

10     P & C Meeting & 150th 

12 2nd Instalment  for 5/6 
camp due 

16 - 27 Swimming Scheme 

27 3rd Instalment for 5/6 
camp due 

27     Last day of Term 3 

 

OCTOBER 

14     Return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 

Last week Year 5/6 were treated to a visit from both the 2020 year advisor 
and teachers from the Creative Arts Department at Shoalhaven High. The 
day was spent learning more about making artworks from clay and then par-
ticipating in music lessons with the high school teachers. The children had a 
great time modelling the clay into some very impressive pieces of art (see 
photos). At the end of the day, the teachers reported they were most  
impressed by the student's enthusiasm and artistic skills. They also 
commented on the overall feel of the school saying how wonderfully polite 
and well-mannered the children of our school were. As a principal, these  
moments are very special. We look forward to continuing our relationships 
with Shoalhaven High as we prepare our primary students for the next phase 
of their learning journey. 

Last week we also sent home some notes for the upcoming swimming 
scheme. There are still places available with the scheme targeted at children 
who are not yet confident swimmers. If you would like your child to attend, 
please return the notes as soon as possible. 

Finally, tomorrow night will be our is our P&C meeting. This will be held in the 
library from 6 pm- 7 pm. Following this, we will have our 150th Celebrations 
meeting. All are welcome to attend. 

Regards, 

Have a great week ! 
 

 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

 

Principal 

 
 
 
 
 

CANTEEN 
 

The canteen is looking for helpers on a Monday in particular, if you are  
interested please fill in the form below and return to the office. 
 
 
 

Canteen helpers:  
Wednesday September 11th: Mel K, Kathryn & Mel W 
Monday September 16th: Rach, Kristi & Nat W 
 
 



 

PUB RAFFLE 
 

The P & C are still looking for helpers for the PUB RAFFLE ON A FRIDAY, if you can help please let the  
office know.  
 
 
SCHOOL NEWS 
 

Fruit & Veg Month 2019 

Our school has registered for Fruit & Veg Month 2019.  

The theme for this year is ‘The Adventures of Captain Fruit N Veg!’ It's all about linking eating 
fruit and vegetables with good times, superheroes, superpowers and adventures! 

Fruit & Veg Month 2019 runs for the last 4 weeks of Term 3, Monday 2
nd

 to Friday 27
th
 Septem-

ber.  

As part of Fruit & Veg Month, students will be involved in various classroom and school based activities which encour-
age them to eat more fruit and vegetables.  

If you require more information on what activities our school is doing for Fruit & Veg Month, please contact the school or 
your child’s teacher.  

Fruit & Veg Month School Coordinator 

 

Lids 4 kids 

 

The school is now collecting CLEAN lids, please drop them into the container outside of 2/3 classroom. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

BOAT AWARDS 
    
  KB— Shayla & Ivy 
 

  1B— Riley & Braxton  
 

                     2/3— Mikaela & Jordan 
 

                     3/4— Lochlan & Destiny 
 

                     5/6— Shiann & Natasha 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

         Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 

Javin  in Year 1 who turns 7 today. 
Tilly  in Year 4 who turns 10 on Wednesday 

Elisha in Year 6 who turns 12 on Friday 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 

A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each 

 week a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  

Clay art works.  


